
//Attention// 
 

B.DESIGN (ID) SPOT ADMISSIONS - 2016 IS POSTPONED TO 26-09-2016 
(MONDAY) AT 10:00 A.M.  

 

 

The B.Design (Interior Design) Spot Admissions -2016 is postponed to 26-09-2016 

(Monday) at 10:00 A.M. due to the heavy rain falls in the Hyderabad city. The state 

Government of Telangana has declared two days holidays i.e. from 23-09-2016 to        

24-09-2016. 

Due to the above said unforeseen circumstances, the authorities of the School has 

decided to conduct the Spot Admissions for B.Design (Interior Design) as on 26-09-2016 

instead of 23-09-2016. 

Parents / Students are requested to note the above said change and report to the 

undersigned authorities.  

        Sd/- 
   Principal, 

School of Planning and 
Architecture, 

JNAFAU, 
Masab Tank, Hyderabad. 

 


